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Tēna koutou katoa. Ko tēnei te wiki o te reo māori me wiki o pukapuka. He pānui o 
tātou kura tēnei n​ō​ reira ki a pai to rā whakatā. 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers                                                            Week 8 Term 3, 2019 
  

Maori Language Week 
For ​Te Wiki o te Reo Maori, we focussed on learning phrases that 

we could say to each other.  We learnt a different phrase every 
morning from the school Daily Bulletin.  

Here are some phrases we learnt; 
Koia kei a koe - You nailed it; You got this 

Tapatapahi ana - Cool or choice 
Karawhiua - Give it a go 

He waka eke noa - We are all in this together 

Book Week  
Leabank School would like to thank everybody who came to read to 

our classes throughout Book Week.  This includes RTLB, 
Constable Nofo’Akifolau, Clendon Library Librarians, James Cook 
High School Students and other students and staff members that 

took time out of their day to read to classes. 
 

A big congratulations to all our spot prize winners during Book Week who were 
caught making a conscious effort doing some extra reading during their spare time. 

It’s cool to READ! 

St John in Schools 
The ASB St John in Schools programme aims to develop confident 

young Kiwi kids who care for the health and wellbeing of their 
communities. Our sessions deliver positive learning experiences to 
empower children to prevent injuries and respond to emergencies. 

St John is committed to strengthening resilience and improving health and wellbeing 
in our community and recognise that children of all ages could make a life-saving 

difference in an emergency. 

St John in Schools Programme is at Leabank School next week teaching students. 

Manurewa Intermediate Visit 
All year 6 students who intend on attending Manurewa Intermediate 
next year can return their completed enrolment forms to the school 

office.  If you have not received an enrolment pack or have lost 
yours, you can collect another one from the school office.  

 
Please go through the checklist at the front of the enrolment form and make sure 

that you have completed, signed and returned all the forms required.  Please 
remember to provide a proof of address document. 



Year 5 and 6 School Camp  
Camp is now 10 weeks away.  Full payment for camp must be paid 2 weeks before 

the students leave for camp.  This means there are 8 weeks left to make full 
payment for camp.  If you have already paid a deposit, please make another 

payment towards your child’s camp fees.  
 

Through fundraising​ the school has been able to reduce the total cost of camp 
this year by $30.00 per student from $160.00 now to $130.00.  

 

SKIDS School Holiday Programme 
SKIDS School Holiday programmes​ are s​afe, loads of fun and jam packed 
with a variety of activities.​ ​There are a lot of fun things planned for the up 
and coming school holidays such as a trip to the movies, arts and crafts 
activities, a trip to Treasure Island Mini-Golf, a Pirate themed day and 
many more fun activities planned.  Register at ​www.sKids.co.nz​ For more information, call 
02108178012 or email palwinder@skids.co.nz 

Term 3 Events Calendar 
17/09​             ​- ​Interschool Basketball Tournament 
16/09-20/09​   ​-​ St Johns in Schools Week 
23/09 ​           ​ - ​Caught Being Good Assembly 
27/09             - ​Last day of Term 3 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

R W Maddren 
Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- < Cut here 

 
New Entrants/5 Year Olds Enrolling at Leabank Primary School in Term 4 

 
Name of Child already attending:​ ​................................................    ​ ​Room: ​.................. 

 
The school needs your support and response so that we can plan ahead to meet 
your child’s needs.  If you have a child turning 5 and starting school with us next 

term, please fill out and return to school ASAP​. 
 

Name of Child Date of Birth Phone Number of Caregiver 

   

   

   
 

If you know of any children who live near you or are relatives that will be coming to 
our school please include them as well. 

 
 

http://www.skids.co.nz/


 
THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE NOTICEBOARD   
www.leabank.school.nz   
JULIE SEGI, COMMUNITY LIAISON​ ​OFFICER    02102937189 
julies@leabank.school.nz                                                         2676939 ext 208 
  
MATA UTANGA, SOCIAL WORKER in SCHOOLS​                      2676939 ext 209 
matau@leabank.school.​nz you could win a prize!                          027 652 2565 

 

SPCA is offering ​FREE​ spaying, neutering and microchipping for cats from ​16​th​ September – 4​th 
October 2019​.  ​The number to call is 09 256 7310. 

  
Each year we receive thousands of unwanted cats and kittens at our Mangere Centre, and we would like 

to help stop the cat population growing​ ​and reduce the number of unwanted kittens being born. 
The twelve areas for this campaign are: 

Avondale, Clendon Park, Glen Eden, Henderson, Mangere (including Favona, Mangere Bridge and 
Mangere East), Manurewa, Mt Roskill, Mt Wellington, Onehunga, Otahuhu, Papakura and Papatoetoe.. 

  
We understand that sometimes families find it challenging to get their hands on a carry cage to take their 

cat to the vet, and this usually means that they miss out on using this free service. 
  

If you have any questions, please contact myself or Shaundey Makata-Kimi on 09 256 7310 or via email 
Shaundey.makatakimi@spca.nz 

 

http://www.leabank.school.nz/
mailto:julies@leabank.school.nz
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11M2ehmyoC68G7gGCvELZPwGEXlQUcHFiH-_yxMBfsrA/edit#heading=h.bwzyfphixz4p

